LYMINSTER PRIMARY SCHOOL



Wick Street, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN17 7JZ www.lyminster.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. S. McGinley

Email: office@lyminster.w-sussex.sch.uk

Telephone No. (01903) 713642 Facsimile No. (01903) 732013

Re: Staffing Update

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2,

We are now in a position to let you know that Mrs Danielle Williams will be your child's class teacher in Year 3, as well as the Summer Term.

It is unusual to commit to a staffing decision like this so relatively early in the year, but we were always conscious of the concern many of you may have had about the children potentially having two big changes in a short period of time. We wanted to notify you that this was the plan all along, however there were other factors around it that needed to be confirmed.

We hope you're as thrilled as we are, for the children in Year 2, that there will be this extra level of continuity. The full staffing structure for next year will be announced in June.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me in the usual ways. Yours Faithfully,

Steve McGinley Headteacher











